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ERRATUM 
 
 
Please note that the public notice published in this newspaper on August 24, 2015 
regarding the coming into force of by-laws adopted at the city council meeting of August 
17, contained an error in the number of the by-law amending the planning program for 
the sector of Étienne-Desmarteau park. This by-law is numbered 04-047-168. 
 
Montréal, September 2, 2015 

 
Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
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